

Tuesday, 13 October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Safeguarding Notification

Please be aware that a student from a local school has reported being followed by two men in an unmarked white van on their way to school today, via New Nabbotts Way. Thankfully the student sought help and is safe.

Please ensure that you consider the safety of your child on their journey to and from school. We would advise students to be vigilant and aware of their surroundings, and report anything suspicious to the school and/or police as appropriate.

Yours faithfully

Mr A Parry Headteacher

Hylands School

Chelmsford Rd, Writtle, Chelmsford CM1 3ET, UK E: hylandsoffice@hylands-tkat.org T: 01245 266766

www.hylands-tkat.org



